
Modifications to the Project Planning Grid from the February 2025 Steering Committee 
Meeting 
Summary 

 

HMS Assessment Modifications: 
• S77OA Hammerhead Sharks block was extended into late 2025 to reflect that the report 

is still incomplete 
• S101 Sandbar Sharks block was moved down to begin in 2026 to reflect the 

postponement of the Data Workshop 
• Bull Shark block was moved down to begin in 2027 to reflect the delay of the Sandbar 

Sharks assessment which was slated to be completed prior to the start of the Bull Shark 
Assessment. It was also moved under the Analyst 1 column, to reflect that fact that 
there is currently only one analyst in the HMS branch. 
 

Gulf Assessment Modifications 
• S100 Gray Triggerfish extended into the beginning of 2027 to reflect the Review 

Workshop slated for February 2027 
 
 

 


